Dear Madam/Sir,

We are writing to inform you that on or around 10 March 2025, we discovered that an
unauthorized external party accessed certain data we hold. We immediately took steps to
contain the incident, with the help of cybersecurity experts to investigate and respond to the
incident. As of today, there is no indication that any personal data has been publicly disclosed
or misused.

Based on our investigation to date, the affected data may include your contact information,
such as your name, phone number, and email address. As a precaution, we encourage you to
remain vigilant for any suspicious communications (text messages, phone calls, or emails) and
avoid clicking on links or opening attachments from unknown sources.

We truly regret any concern or inconvenience this matter may cause you.

Yours sincerely,
Far East Consortium
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